From: Rohin Ghosh

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 3:34 PM

To: MTC-ABAG Info

Subject: Appeal for a higher RHND-We need more housing

*External Email*

The effects of the acute housing shortage are seen in almost every facet of Bay Area life especially in how they
exacerbate racial inequalities and worsen the Covid 19 pandemic.

Set goals to BUILD THE HOUSING WE NEED!

We call on the Association of Bay Area Governments to do their duty and — at the very least — plan to make the Bay
Area more affordable and reduce overcrowding by planning for sufficient housing production. Please appeal to HCD for
a more realistic target to meet our region’s needs.





